
 

Tonight; Peta and Isabelle Senior and Teen Young Women of 2024 (Winners from Milton Show) 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: John Payne 

Future Programs:   
 

21 May; Harrison Treweeke; Young Men's Mentoring 
Program – UHS 
Introduction; Guy Porter 
Vote of thanks; Craig Saunders 
 

28 May; Movie Night, ‘The Way, My Way’, proceeds 
to End Polio, PLEASE spread the word. 

June is Rotary’s Rotary Fellowships Month 
4 June; Elise and India 2024 Senior & Junior Runner-
up Young Women of the Year  
Introduction; Tim Trescowthick 
Vote of thanks; Ross Wade 
11 June; NO MEETING  
12 June; SESCA Award Night, at the DLC   
18 June; TBA 
25 June; Club Changeover Night; Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
2 July; Club Assembly, TBC 
 

 
 
 

14 May 2024 
 

VP Phil Brown acknowledged the Traditional Owners of Country and paid respect to Elders past and present. Phil welcomed the 
members and all the guests; Anne-Maree Kitchener, Diane Willett and Phil McDonald. 

Vocational Director Yvonne Young said that the BlueScope Steel trip has been a disappointment; only 6 will go, the bus will be 
cancelled and will travel by car pooling. 

2 June is the new date for the Budawang BBQ. 
Land Council has asked to hire the Jumping Castle for NAIDOC, cannot oblige as it is not ours anymore. We might offer 
them our BBQ and help cooking. 
Leanne Brook, from the Land Council would like to address our club. 
Yvonne has been appointed as RYPEN District 9705 Chair, well done. 
Yvonne is planning for the local Youths programs, 2024-25, during her year as Youth Director. 

VP Phil Brown spoke on last night’s Board meeting, the drapes requested by the Civic Centre, Ian Tibbles, Geoff Johns, Guy 
Porter and Brian Morrison will help. 

Driver Ed has missed out on a grant; Craig Saunders might help. 
President Nominee is Geoff Johns, congratulation and thank you for accepting that role. 
Club Foundation will be looked after by Brian Morrison, thank you Brian. 
On behalf of our treasurer Ed Zonneveldt, who was absent tonight, said that all our accounts are healthy. 
Lighthouse being on Crown land, Rotarians can look after the maintenance. 
Phil is surveying the Lighthouse stage 2 masterplan, binoculars and a new signage are needed, thank you Phil. 

 

 

 
 

 WEEKLY BULLETIN 
14 May 2024 

Volume 64 - Issue 42 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 Pres Bernard Jones           DG Andrea Grosvenor            Area Gov Haseena Tweddle         RI Pres Gordon R. McInally  

 

        Bulletin editor: Issa Shalhoub                                 Club’s Website and Club’s Facebook 
 

   

 May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
18 May Sat Lake Conjola BBQ 11:30 to 1:30 
20 May Mon Lake Conjola BBQ 12:30 to 2:30 
26 May Sun Bunnings BBQ 
2 June Sun Budawang School BBQ 9 to 12:30 
3 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

11 June Tues NO MEETING 
12 June Wed SESCA at DLC 
22 June Sat Bunnings BBQ 
22 June Sat District Changeover in Young 
25 June Tues Club Changeover dinner at DLC 

4 July  NAIDOC BBQ? 
10 Aug Sat Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
11 Aug Sun Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays - Anniversaries; None this week. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


Louise Garrett, talked about the BOF Festival, BOF Ball and Rotary’s involvement in the future. 

Secretary Issa Shalhoub thanked Jo Jones for the excellent Trivia Night, hopefully will see more in the future and maybe 
open it to community members. 

Another thank you goes to Jason Russell who has put up the banners tonight, without being asked. 
The club needs a list of the members who have an RSA and their expiry date. And those members who wish to get one, 
names, expiry date and licence number are needed. An email will be sent out. 
An email was sent out regarding the fundraising movie, to End Polio, at Arcadia cinema on 28 May 2024. PLEASE tell 
everyone about it. 

è Attendance; Louise Garrett (our attendance officer) is still not receiving all apologies, and has to guess 
attendance numbers to give to our caterer, simply not fair.  

è You can ring Louise, send a text message or email her. 
è If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. IT IS THAT 

SIMPLE. 
A request has been received for the installation of the white drapes at the Civic Centre, Ian Tibbles, Geoff Johns, Guy 
Porter and Brian Morrison will help, THANK YOU. 
SESCA is on Wednesday 12 June at the DLC, let us all attend, cost per person to be advised soon. 
Tuesday 11 June’s meeting has been cancelled to encourage members to attend the SESCA night. 
Three names of prospective new members, approved by the Board, will be circulated for members’ notification and will 
also be emailed. 
Issa gave the Club Service report. 

International Director Tim Trescowthick; the club couldn’t get hosts families for an Exchange student. 
28 May; movie night at Arcadia for End Polio, please spread the word. 
Tim had the movie flyers to distribute, Louise Garrett and Craig Saunders will help distribute the flyers. 

Community Director Geoff Johns is looking for the Tagging machine. 
Supercheap BBQ was a success, Geoff Johns, Simon Brown, Jeff Franklin, Phil Brown, Issa Shalhoub, Dom 
Fondacaro and Bev Nicholas helped. The club collected $282 as donations from the community members for Rotary. 
As well as $700 from Supercheap for setting up and cooking, Thank you Geoff for your help. 
BBQ rosters will be sent out. 
Lake Conjola recovery team asked us to put on two BBQs on 18 and 20 May and will give us $1,000 for both days. They 
thought of Rotary’s help first. 

John Hozack said that there will be a farewell get together for Ian Tibbles at the Star hotel, Friday 10 May. 

John Payne spoke on his trip to Tasmania and the Camino walk, which he did about five years ago. 

 

     
End of report. 
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